
October 13, 2014 

 

Mrs. Marganna Stanley and Henderson County Board of Education: 

 

Personnel Report: 

Currently, the Athletic Department has no personnel changes. 

Sports Information: 

Fall Sports are beginning their post-season tournaments.  Boys and Girls Golf Teams just completed the 

state tournament.  Taylor Church, Payton Carter and Trevor Brown qualified for the Golf State 

Tournament that was held in Bowling Green, KY October 6-11. The District Soccer Tournaments begin 

October 14.  The Girls Soccer Team (12-5-1) is the top seed and will play in the championship game on 

October 16th at 6 p.m. at Webster County High School.  The Girls Regional Tournament will be hosted by 

Caldwell but played at Madisonville.  The Boys Soccer Team (8-9-2) is an automatic District Champion 

with Union County dropping its team this year.  The Boys Regional Tournament will be held at Hopkins 

County Central High School.  The Volleyball Team finished its season with a 23-4 record.  The District 

Volleyball Tournament will be held at Henderson County High School on October 21st.  The Regional 

Volleyball Tournament will be held at Webster County High School.  Cross Country Regionals will be held 

at Yellow Creek Park in Daviess County on November 1st.  Football has a record of 3-4.  We have 3 games 

left before play-offs begin. 

Winter Sports officially began conditioning on September 15th and try-outs began on October 15th.   

The 2nd Annual Winter Meet the Colonels Night will be held November 22nd at 4 p.m. at HCHS Main Gym. 

The railing project for the stadium is complete! 

Mr. Thompson and I are asking for approval to add Bass Fishing as a sport activity under KHSAA 

regulations.  (letter submitted for approval) 

Henderson County High School continues to be in compliance with all KHSAA By-Laws. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Vivian Tomblin 

HCHS Athletic Director 

 


